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Welcome back everyone!  

Hope you are all well and had a great summer. It’s been lovely to see all the children return 

this week with happy faces, particularly our new starters—welcome to the Beaucroft  

family!  We have expanded the team with additional staff—11 in total —welcome aboard!  

It is a very exciting year for Beaucroft with the opening of our new site in Wimborne next year. Also, we have 

many improvements planned for the current site as we look forward to celebrating the school’s 50th  

birthday. We look forward to celebrating in style. 

Our swimming pool area has had a facelift—thank you Stepnells, and we have a new teaching pod replacing 

the conservatory.  We’re also delighted to be using our new outdoor performance stage with power! Thank 

you to the John Thornton Young Achiever Foundation and the Louis Ross Foundation for their very generous 

donations. 

We hope you have a safe, happy term and we look forward to seeing many of you at the open afternoon on 

the 20th of September. 

Dates for the diary: 

 

(See next page for this year’s key 
dates.) 

September 20th: Parents Open Afternoon 3.30—6.00 
letter to follow. 

Parent Coffee Mornings: 

Mon 12th September 9-11 at St Michael’s  Church Hall 

Mon 14th November 9-11 at St Michael’s Church Hall. 
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Expansion update: 
 
Work is now fully underway in the re-purposing of the 
former Wimborne First school into our new Beaucroft 
Post 16 College. It will also accom-
modate some senior groups as well 
as enterprise opportunities including 
a full time Café.  
Current timescales indicate an Easter 
opening—watch this space! 

RAFA Cafe: 

If you haven’t already  

visited our Wimborne  

famous café then please 

do. We can guarantee amazing cakes and 

a truly unique dining experience. 

Open Tuesdays / Wednesdays / Thurs-

days—9.45—1.30 from next week. 

 

 

Wimborne Community Garden Grand 

Opening; 

Open to all this Sunday, September 11th 

at 3.00. 

Refreshments available 

and an opportunity to 

meet those connected 

with this wonderful  

collaboration. 
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